
 

 

EARLY BIRDS ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Parents, 

Since there has been little or no activity for 

Early Birds on Fridays, if you choose to use this 

program on a Friday, you MUST notify             

Mrs. Smith by 7:00 P.M. on the night before 

your child will attend, and she will come to 

school to do it. 

Thank you! 

jwengersmith69@gmail.com




